[image: ][image: cid:image002.png@01D34400.94E54AE0]Working in Partnership to Support Families in our Community
Apley Wood Primary School and Millbrook Primary School & Nursery

Friday 20th March 2020

To: Parents/carers of potential Key Workers attending Apley Wood Primary School and Millbrook Primary School and Nursery
Dear Parent / Carer
Limited School Opening for vulnerable pupils and children of Key Workers.
We are writing this letter jointly as Headteachers of Apley Wood Primary School and Millbrook Primary School and Nursery. We are currently in an unprecedented situation and we have decided, together with our Chairs of Governors, that a joint response is required from the schools in our community.
The reason for this is to strengthen our resilience to the situation and to ensure that we have the resources to meet the community’s needs. This letter gives you the information you need to apply for a child-care place as a designated Parental Key Worker.
Receipt of this email guarantees your child a provisional place at Apley Wood Primary School Monday 23rd March until Wednesday 25th March. Checks will be made with employers to confirm eligibility before a longer-term place is offered. 
1. Read the government guidance to ascertain whether you are a Key Worker.
2. Check the eligibility criteria agreed between the two schools. 
3. Complete the application form and return to your child’s school as soon as possible and no later than the morning of Wednesday 25th March.
You will be notified as soon as possible of the outcome of your application. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that this offer includes extended provision where needed for those parents at work.  We will operate from 7.30am-6pm. Vulnerable children attending will be in school from 8.45am to 3.15pm. The normal catering service will be available at school next week to provide a basic meal or you may wish to send in a packed lunch.  Children are not required to wear school uniform. They will need their water bottle, their PE kit, inhalers if required and a coat.
Although the provision will be at Apley Wood in the first instance, you may be directed to access the provision at Millbrook should circumstances change. This would be to maintain continuity of provision. 
Please bring your child to the hall door to sign them in when you drop them off and when collecting at the end of the day.  For safeguarding purposes, we will not allow children to walk to/from the provision themselves. If they are not able to attend, please call the school number and leave a message on the answerphone. 



Yours sincerely 
	

Ellen Smith
Headteacher
Apley Wood Primary School
	

Martyn Lightwood
Headteacher
Millbrook Primary School and Nursery
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